
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Board of Education 

FROM: Dr. Matthew Haug, Interim Superintendent 

DATE: February 18, 2025 

RE: 2025-2026 Technology and Course Fees 

Technology Fees 

We are recommending that we do not increase technology fees for the 2025-2026 

school year. We are, however, adjusting the life cycle of our student devices to a 4-year 

rotation which matches most of the area districts’ rotation cycles.   As chromebook 

prices continue to rise we believe this additional year in rotation will help alleviate the 

need to increase our technology fees. Warranties of devices will continue to be covered. 

With the current student device rotation schedule set on a 3-year rotation there will be 

a rolling out of the 4 year devices to ensure students do not inadvertently have their 

device for 5 years.  

 

MS/HS Course Fees 

For 2025-2026 course fees have already been published in our course catalog, so we 

are not recommending any increase to course fees for the upcoming 2025-2026 school 

year. Board action will need to be taken to increase the course fees for the 2026-2027 

school year in late spring 2025 to be accurately updated within the course catalog.  

 

Surrounding School District Comparison 

Included with this memo is a spreadsheet of all the forward facing fees we could gather 

in regards to the BOE request for comparables.  
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